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November 1, 2024


Dear CCPC Families - 


We are excited to extend a heartfelt invitation to you to join us in our 2024 
Annual Fund campaign, Generosity Knows No Bounds. This initiative is not 
just a campaign; it's a commitment to nurturing the potential of every child 
in our community at CCPC.


Each year, the CCPC Annual Fund plays an essential role in advancing our 
school’s strategic initiatives, enhancing campus facilities, and deepening our 
engagement with the community. Thanks to your generous support in 
previous years, we’ve achieved remarkable milestones. We’ve transformed 
our playground into a vibrant space for creativity and play, renovated the Big 
Room to better serve our students and families, invested in high-quality turf 
for our playing field, and provided our dedicated teachers with essential 
training opportunities to ensure that every student receives the best 
possible education.


At CCPC, generosity is the heart of everything we do, and we are profoundly 
grateful for your unwavering dedication and support. Together, we strive to 
create the best possible environment for our young learners, one where 
they can thrive and explore their limitless potential.


As we kick off this year’s campaign, we are thrilled to introduce two goals: 
100% participation to hit $25,000 fundraised. In reaching our monetary 
goal, we plan to introduce light tables into each classroom later this year. All 
of our giving levels can be found on our website and we encourage you to 
make a 100% tax-deductible donation that is best for your family. 


Generosity encompasses the core values of our community — Resilience, 
Creativity, Exploration, Kindness and Community. Your generosity not only 
enriches our school but also strengthens our entire community. Thank you 
for being such an integral part of our CCPC family.


Warmest regards,


Lauren Crawford Shaver & Tim Shaver

Lauren Crawford Shaver and Tim Shaver, Annual Fund Chairs

Proud parents to Samantha (Alum) and Caroline (Woodland Bear)


